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Our ref: FOI/2016/042 
 
20 April 2016 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 request: Number of pay banding appeals 
 
With reference to your request for information, dated 21 March, made under section 1(1) of the 
Freedom of Information Act, I am writing to inform you of the outcome of your information request. 
 
You asked the following: 
 
Junior doctors receive a banding supplement to their base pay. 
In the year 2015, in your trust how many pay banding appeals for junior doctors were there? 
How many were successful? And how many (total) junior doctors were involved?  
Following each of these appeals, how many resulted in a change in working pattern or extra 
staff/doctors being hired? Very roughly, how many junior doctor have you employed in 
2015? 
 
Our response 
 
Central London Community Healthcare does not directly employ junior doctors therefore we have 
not had any pay banding appeals. 
 
This completes our response to your request for information. If you are unhappy with our response, 
please write to us giving your reasons and we will address them. If you remain dissatisfied you are 
entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner: 
 
Customer Contact 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
http://ico.org.uk/concerns/getting/report_concern_foi  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Cyndee Massa 
Information Governance Facilitator 
Central London Community Healthcare NHS Trust  
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